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GVLSA  Livingston County Dinner 

B.O.D. & General Membership Meeting–October 18, 2017 

Yard of Ale, Piffard, NY 
 

Time: 7:00 PM 
 

Officers present: Roy Garfinkel, President, Jared Ransom, VP, Robert Avery, 
Secretary, Michael Venturo, Treasurer  
Directors present: Scott Measday, David Standinger, Justin Roloson, John Gillen, 
Ex Officio, Jonathan Navagh, Assoc. 
Other members present: Jim Gillen, Jeff Hefner, Darryl Moser, Bernard 
Schmeider, David Clark; Nathan Dunn (Assoc.), Brien Day, Frank Russell, Chris 
Pascuzzo, Dan Wulf, Michelle Clark 
Guests: Christopher Morgan, Austin Bower, Phillip Pritchard, Uli Besemall, Dee 
Russell, Joseph Leiseur, Doug Churchill, Debbie Churchill, Aaron Clark 
 

Prior to dinner President Roy Garfinkel welcomed everyone. All in attendance 
individually  introduced themselves to the other attendees. Roy thanked V/P 
Ransom for all of his hard work over the past 2 years. 
 
Following dinner a toast was made for recently passed member Joseph Paddock. 
There is a "Go Fund Me" account to support his daughters for a college 
education.  
 
It was noted that our Standards and PR Committees will be meeting together for 
the time being. They have scheduled a meeting at Eddie O'Brien's in Farmington 
on October 30th at 6:00 pm. All are welcome. Our next GVLSA meeting is 
November 16th and the Annual Dinner is on December 2nd. 
 
Nomination Committee Chairman Darryl Moser submitted the names of Jared 
Ransom for President, Justin Roloson for V/P, Robert Avery for Secretary and 
Mike Venturo for Treasurer and for the Board, Timothy Odell, Matthew Palmer 
and for Associate Board member Jonathan Navagh. Dave Standinger made a 
motion to close the nominations and accept the Committee's report which was 
seconded by John Gillen and carried. President Garfinkel appointed Doug 
Churchill to serve out the unexpired term of Justin Roloson on the Board if Justin 
is elected to V/P. 
 
Education: 
Jared Ransom reported that we are looking for applicants to the three scholarships 
this year: Glickman, Shaw and Paddock. 
 
New Business: 
Jonathan Navagh recommended that we update our website which is in definite 
need of it. A motion by Robert Avery to have our webpage updated at a cost of up 
to $570.00 was seconded by Justin Roloson and carried.  
 
The evening concluded following a presentation by Bernard Schmeider and John 
Gillen on the recent Surveyor's Rendezvous in Massachusetts. 
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